
UHRICHSVILLE CITY COUNCIL    

Special Council Meeting 

EMS Presentation by Regional EMS, Inc. 

Monday, December 9, 2019  

    

Council President Pro Temp Bob Baker called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.     

  

ROLL CALL showed the following members present:   Mr. Grandison-yes; Mr. Baker-yes; Mr. Miller-yes; 

Mr. Harmon-yes; Mr. Warner-no; Mr. Cottrell-yes; Mrs. Davis-no. 

 

The following visitors were present: 

 

Terry Grant   Rush Township 

Michael Tatman   Rush Township 

Amy Myers   Council in January 

Phil Knisely   Warwick Township 

Bryan Lehigh   Warwick Township 

Corey Henry   Mill Township 

Nathan Crouse   Uhrichsville Fire 

Karl Kohler   Clay Township 

John Edwards   Mill Township 

Michael Huff   Council in January 

Zachary Lynch   Uhrichsville Fire  

Wes Dillon   Uhrichsville Fire 

Chief Edwards   Uhrichsville Fire 

Greg DiDonato   Village of Dennison 

Helen Borland   Village of Dennison 

Joe Martinelli   Union Township 

 

 

The meeting was turned over to Joel Decker and Mandy of Regional EMS, Inc.  They handed out a copy 

of their proposal to all who requested it.  Their proposal included the price of $18.00 per person per 

populous. They gave a presentation and opened the floor for questions 

 

Q:  Buck Cottrell:  Where will your trucks be housed? 

A:  Close to Uhrichsville/Dennison.  Looking at a garage at McCauley Drive area. 

 

Q:  Wes Dillon:  How many paramedics do you have? 

A:  2 at the present and hiring 3. 

 

Q:  What kind of contract term are you looking for? 

A:  One to three years.  Probably three years would be best. 

 

Q:  How long have you been in business? 

A:  Since May. 

 

Q:  What does your fleet look like? 

A:  We have three trucks.  Two are in service and a third one will be going into service and we’re looking 

at needing an additional two units.  We’re looking to purchase some equipment that we need. 

 



Q:  At meeting in June you brought up you need up front money.  Do you still require that? 

A:  We would look at that.  We need at least one more truck. 

 

We are a non-profit company run by a Board of Directors.  Board members are Charles Decker, Michelle 

Young and Orange Twp. and Monroe township will get their seat members by January. 

 

Q:  Would you send a unit if the Village has an event? 

A:  Sure.  We would be more than willing. 

 

Q:  Would your five paramedics be just for this area? 

A:  Just for this area. 

 

Regional EMS was thanked for their presentation and left the meeting at this time. 

 

Mayor Dorland asked what the next step was.  Mr. Baker said there will be a meeting between everyone, 

Townships, Village and City.   

 

At this point there was a long discussion between the parties.   

 

It was determined that another meeting is scheduled for January 13, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. with the 

Townships and Village of Dennison coming with numbers so that final negotiations can be made. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

 

____________________________    ________________________________     

Trisha Addison               Bob Baker                   

Clerk of Council                        Council President Pro Temp   


